
After reviewing the comments of Dimensional Fund Advisors, I wanted to express support for 
increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. As a fee-based registered 
investment advisor, our firm supports all measures aimed at increasing market transparency. 
 
Regards, 
  
Peter Eickelberg, CFA® , CAIA SM 
Senior Investment Officer 
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